CANCELLATION NOTICE

Town of Lisbon
Planning and Zoning Commission

Notice is hereby given that the following public hearing scheduled to be heard on
Tuesday, September 6, 2016 at 6:30 PM at Lisbon Town Hall, 1 Newent Road, in said
town, has been canceled.

Application by Steven Pedro, Ayoub Engineering, for McDonald’s
Corporation, for special permit approval in accordance with section 5A.2.3
and section 11 of the zoning regulations to modify the existing drive-
through facilities (one lane with tandem order points) along with
parking/stacking, landscaping and circulation pattern adjustments to
include a second drive-through lane with a respective order point,
resulting in side by side order points for the drive-through facilities at 95
River Road, Lisbon CT 06351, map/block/lot 15/031-000A in the BV-II
Zone .

Robert D. Adams, Chairman
Town of Lisbon, Planning and Zoning Commission

Elaine Joseph, clerk
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